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    Happy Fall Lost Mountain Parents and Students   
 

As we finalize plans for safely resuming middle school face to face on Monday, 

October 19th, strong communication between parents and the school nurse 

will be essential.  Effective communication is critical for the transfer of stu-

dent medical information in this time of COVID-19.  It is important that com-

munication is accurate, ongoing and transparent.  Please take a moment to 

look through these important items below.    Thank you  

 

 
Update contact    Clinic Cards will          Medication Drop-Off  

Info on ParentVue                  be distributed on             is by appointment only                              

To include at least  the first day of school.        Please sign up via                   

1 emergency contact  Please fill out             Sign Up Genius link 

That can pick up                                     thoroughly and return  for dates prior to  

Your child within 1     to school ASAP             the start of  face to face                 

                    hour if needed                                                          

Cobb County Health And Safety Protocols 

      

    Stay up to date regarding health and safety protocols and other                          

              return to face to face issues via            

                                 www.cobblearningeverywhere.com 

                                                

 
                    

Mask Protocol   Sick Day Protocol           Student Wellness Check

                                 COVID-19 symptoms Please see Cobb County’s                  

                Are very similar to  Daily Wellbeing Checklist 

                                        Other Respiratory      and get in the habit of      

                           Viruses.  We ask that                             asking yourself the 

                                                                              You keep your child at                          questions on the check-  

                                                                              home when they are sick                 list prior to sending                 

                                                                  And follow our usual                              your child to school. 

                                                                  Sick day protocols                                     

Feel free to email me with any 

questions or concerns 

Muna.Calvert@cobbk12.org  

   Personal Hygiene Bag (Optional) 
To help reduce the spread of germs and cut down on shar-

ing of items, we suggest creating a personal hygiene bag to 

be kept in student backpacks.  Suggest items to include: 

- hand sanitizer    - pack of tissues    - extra mask (labeled) 

- Chapstick   - water bottle (labeled) - feminine items          

- wax for braces  -  glasses  - contact case/solution 

https://lmmsclinic.weebly.com/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080F4EA5AF29A6F49-medication
http://www.cobblearningeverywhere.com/
https://www.cobblearningeverywhere.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/Mask-Guidance.pdf
https://lmmsclinic.weebly.com/sick-day-policy.html
https://www.cobblearningeverywhere.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/Health-Checklist_Digital-1.pdf
mailto:Muna.Calvert@cobbk12.org

